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OTHER/NON-ACTION ITEMS

Agenda ltem 6. The Park and Recreation Board Members Liaison Reports regarding
Audubon Dallas/Cedar Ridge Preserve, Cultural Affairs Commission, Dallas Arboretum
and Botanical Society, Dallas Zoological Society, Downtown Dallas, Inc./Downtown
Parks, Friends of Fair Park, The Friends of Katy Trail, Oak Lawn Park and Arlington Hall
Conservancy, State Fair of Texas, Texas Discovery Gardens, The Trinity Commons
Foundation, Trinity River Audubon Center, Turtle Creek Association, The Woodall
Rodgers Park Foundation/Klyde Warren Park were as follows:

Becky Rader spoke about White Rock Lake “Run around the Lake” marathon was a
success. Ms. Rader also asked about when the next Ad Hoc Rules Committee meeting
would occur. Ms. Rader also mentioned the Recreation Center is still accepting toys
through December 15, for the children who lost their toys in the fire.

Tim Dickey spoke about an ‘Owl Walk’ that will be held at the Trinity River Audubon
Center tonight (December 14, 2017).

Jeff Kitner spoke about the successful ground breaking for Phase 2B and 2C at the
Northaven Trail on December 9, 2017. The trail is scheduled for completion in 2019.

Bo Slaughter spoke about his continued review of the State Fair financials. He also
mentioned the Christmas lights at Fair Park and encouraged attendance.

Yolanda Williams thanked Crystal Ross, Assistant Director, and Bo Slaughter for their
assistance with spreading the word and allowing newly donated toys to be housed at
Janie C. Turner Recreation Center. Children of a nearby community center lost their toys
in a recent fire. Ms. Williams thanked staff for their assistance and the greater Dallas
community for their kind donations of toys.

Calvert Collins-Bratton spoke about the Oak Lawn Park / Arlington Hall Conservancy
holiday party held December 13, 2017. They are also appreciative of the finalization of
the Park Naming Policy.

Barbara Barbee thanked Oscar Carmona, Assistant Director, and his staff for installing
the new signs at the Japanese Garden at Kidd Springs.

Robb Stewart announced that the Ad Hoc Rules Committee would be meeting January 3,
2018 and asked Board Members to contact him regarding this issue or any changes.

Agenda ltem 7. Staff announcements regarding upcoming Park and Recreation
Department Events.

Daniel Huerta, Assistant Director, spoke about ‘Christmas in the Park'-toy give-away at
the Centennial Building on Saturday December 16, 2017. The doors open at 9 a.m., but
people start lining up as early as 2 a.m. Mr. Huerta also announced the Zaxby's Heart of
Dallas Bowl held on December 26, 2017.

President Abtahi mentioned the CPC (City Plan Commission) meeting today, December
14, 2017 has an important item related to Park and Recreation on today’s agenda — Park
Land Dedication.

Agenda ltem 8. Next Park and Recreation Board Regular Meeting will be held Thursday,
January 4, 2018 at the Briscoe Carpenter Livestock Center, located at Fair Park.

Agenda ltem 9. President Abtahi adjourned the Board meeting at 11:52 a.m.

thony M. Begker, Interim Secretary Robert Abtahi, President
Park and Recreation Board Park and Recreation Board

NOTE: For more information on discussion of any issue heard during this meeting, refer
to the tape recording retained in the Park Department's Central File.
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